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Holden Reservoir Inlet 
Pipeline Project  
 
Commencement of works - Melton Highway at The Bellevue  

About the project 
The new Holden Reservoir Inlet Pipeline will be approximately three kilometres long and will 
travel along the median strip of Melton Highway, westbound from Antionetta Way, Hillside 
across to the north side at Sanctuary Road. This project is the first phase of a three-part 
overarching project which will supply high-quality drinking water to Melbourne’s growing outer 
west.  

What will we be doing? 

We will be carrying out works in the centre median strip of the Melton Highway as part of the 
construction of the new Holden Reservoir Inlet Pipeline. The works around The Bellevue 
intersection will require the centre median road way to be closed to traffic as we cross over 
intersections. See the image over page for further details.  

The centre median will be closed in 250-metre sections as the works progress towards 
Antionetta Way.     

You will start to notice us working in the median strip on Monday 16 September and we expect 
to be closing The Bellevue intersection the week commencing Monday 14 October. The 
intersection will be closed for approximately two weeks. 

We will continue to keep you informed of the closure dates via message boards located at The 
Bellevue intersection.   

Motorists, cyclists and pedestrians are asked to observe all traffic management and signage in 
the area. Please allow extra travel time. 

Construction hours 
Standard working hours will be Monday to Friday 7am to 6pm and Saturday 7am to 1pm.  

Keep informed 

Stay up to date with all the project news and updates by following us on the Melbourne Water 
project webpage. Go to www.mebournewater.com.au and search Holder Reservoir Pipeline 
Project. 

There will be no disruption to your water or sewer services during these works.  
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Traffic impacts during works at The Bellevue 

 Vehicles can only access The Bellevue from eastbound lanes (i.e. going towards the 
city) 

 Vehicles can exit left turn only at The Bellevue 

 No right turns from the Melton Highway westbound lanes (i.e. going towards Melton)  

 No U-turns at this intersection 

Please follow the traffic signage and find alternative routes via The Parks or the Sanctuary 
Road roundabout.  

What can you expect  
 The work zone will be established with temporary barrier fencing to separate from the 

traffic. 

 Increased construction vehicle movement in the local area. Please show caution when 
passing our works zone as trucks will be regularly entering and exiting the site. 

 Speed limits near the work zone will be changed from 80km to 60km per hour. 

 Noise from construction equipment, construction activities and large vehicles. 

 We will minimise dust impacts by not stockpiling dirt on site. 

Keep up to date with what’s happening 
For more information about this project or our other 
activities please call the Holden Reservoir Pipeline team 
on 1800 931 140 or email 
holdenreservoirpipeline@melbournewater.com.au 
or visit www.melbournewater.com.au 

For an interpreter, please call the 
Translating and Interpreting Service 
(TIS National) on 13 14 50 
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